
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: March 19, 2024 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
SCV Water’s Laboratory Recognized for Proactive Implementation of 

TNI Standard Quality Management System 
 

 
The SCV Water Laboratory has received commendation from the State of California’s 
Environmental Laboratory Accreditation Program (ELAP) for its proactive implementation of the 
TNI Standard quality management system in February 2023, ahead of the required compliance 
date of January 1, 2024. ELAP, a division of the California Environmental Protection Agency, 
applauds the laboratory's commitment to excellence in water quality testing and assurance. 
 
"We are honored to receive this recognition from ELAP," said Jeff Koelewyn, Water Quality 
Laboratory Manager at SCV Water. "Ensuring the accuracy and reliability of our testing 
procedures is central to our mission of safeguarding public health and protecting our 
environment. We are proud to have taken this proactive step towards achieving compliance with 
the TNI Standard, and we remain committed to delivering exceptional service to our 
community." 
 
The TNI Standard quality management system represents a rigorous framework for ensuring 
laboratory results' accuracy, reliability, and consistency. By voluntarily adopting this system 
before the mandated deadline, SCV Water has demonstrated exemplary dedication to 
maintaining the highest standards in environmental testing. 
 
SCV Water annually provides a comprehensive Water Quality Report mandated by the State 
Water Resources Control Board’s Division of Drinking Water (DDW). This report offers vital 
insights into local water quality, including its source, composition, and compliance with rigorous 
federal and state standards. Before reaching consumers, the water undergoes extensive 
treatment and monitoring, with over 20,000 tests conducted yearly to ensure its safety.  
 
To stay informed about water quality, customers can access the full report in English and 
Spanish at yourSCVwater.com/CCR2023 and yourSCVwater.com/CCR2023espanol, 
respectively. 
 

###



 

About SCV Water: 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 75,000 
business and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018, when local water 
suppliers combined into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found 
at yourSCVwater.com. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Kevin Strauss 
Communications Manager - SCV Water 
kstrauss@scvwa.org 
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